
 

Chinese Scholarship given through NSU Confucius Institute 

North South University Confucius Institute hosted the Chinese Government Scholarship 

ceremony at NSU seminar hall on 28th of August, 2014. This year 67 students have been awarded full 

and partial scholarships in various fields from Bangladesh. 

Dr. Amin U. Sarkar, vice chancellor of NSU, Mr. Li Jun, the ambassador of the People’s Republic 

of China in Bangladesh, Mr. Munshi Faiz Ahmad, former ambassador of the People’s Republic of 

Bangladesh in China, Mr. Chen Shuang, the culture counselor of the embassy of the People’s Republic of 

China in Bangladesh and Dr. Arshad M Chowdhury, director of Confucius Institute at NSU were present 

in the ceremony. 

By congratulating the students, Dr. Amin U Sarkar said that the opportunity for scholars is 

unlimited and NSU has always strived of these foreign scholarships for its students and other students of 

the country as well. Mr. Li Jun expressed his satisfaction by student’s participation in the ceremony. Mr. 

Munshi Faiz Ahmad had given some fundamental guidance to students as each student should contact 

Bangladesh Embassy after their arrival in China. 

Chinese Government gives scholarships every year to encourage international students for their 

higher studies. Students can apply for undergraduate, diploma, postgraduate and doctoral program 

under this scholarship program through Chinese Embassy. This year two students from North South 

University and twelve Dhaka University students had received this scholarship. 

 

 

 


